
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  040506 Sale Date - 9/22/2004

Is there adequate clearance in facia beams for guardrail anchors?

Question Submitted:

On sheet 38 of 47 of the project the box beam details need to be revised as follows.  The outside strand or rebar for 

the facia beams needs to be moved laterally inward to allow room for the twin steel tube post anchor device.   The 

strand and rebar will need to be placed 8" from the edge of the beam for clearance

1Question Number:

Where is the excavation between the old and new abutments on structure SAN-6-26.69 to be paid? 

Question Submitted: 9/20/2004

Structure Removed, over 20 foot span, APP

2Question Number:

Regarding the prestressed concrete beams on this project:

There is a potential for interference in the top strand and the ODOT TST-1099 Guardrail anchor plates in the 17'-0" long 
prestressed concrete beams.

Question Submitted: 9/21/2004

On sheet 38 of 47 of the project the box beam details need to be revised as follows.  The outside strand or rebar for 

the facia beams needs to be moved laterally inward to allow room for the twin steel tube post anchor device.   The 

strand and rebar will need to be placed 8" from the edge of the beam for clearance

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


